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CHART A BETTER COURSE

Washington Park Municipal Golf Course Announces Opening Day on Friday, March 29th,
2024
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KENOSHA — The Department of Parks is excited to announce that the Washington Park
Municipal Golf Course will be opening for the 2024 season on Friday, March 29th. The course
will open at 9 a.m. and will be available for walking only. Gas golf carts may be available in
the upcoming weeks, depending on weather conditions.

The clubhouse is fully stocked with food and ready to welcome golfers back for another great
season. Spring rates will be in effect, with green fees starting at $11. Please call the course
for updated information on course conditions and availability.

As the season begins, there may be frost delays, so all golfers are encouraged to call ahead
for the most up-to-date information. The course staff is committed to providing a safe and
enjoyable experience for all golfers.

"We are thrilled to welcome golfers back to Washington Park Municipal Golf Course for
another season of great golf," said Parks Director Katie Elder. "We have been working hard to
prepare the course for opening day and look forward to seeing all of our loyal customers on
the course."

For more information, please visit the Washington Park Municipal Golf Course website:
golfkenoshamuni.com or call the course directly at (262) 653-4090.
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